From: Carl Ashley
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 9:04 AM

Good Monday morning,

Excited to hear that Chief Norman has decided to continue as the Chief of Police for Milwaukee, and he’s
being reappointed.

Unfortunately, I’ll be out of town at a training, but I wholeheartedly support the Chief’s reappointment!

Chief Judge Carl Ashley



